
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

TUESDAY, APRIL 13, 2021 

 9:00 AM TO 11:30 AM AND 5:30 PM TO 8:00 PM 

 

 

This notice is given to advise the public of a possible quorum of the Town of Hickory Creek Town 

Council at informational meetings regarding a request from KSW Holding Hickory Creek, LP to 

amend the current PD (Planned Development) zoning designation on Tuesday, April 13, 2021 at 

9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. and 5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. The meetings will be held at The Olana, 1851 

Turbeville Road, Hickory Creek, Texas 75065. 

 

I, Kristi Rogers, Town Secretary, for the Town of Hickory Creek certify that this meeting notice 

was posted on the bulletin board at Town Hall, 1075 Ronald Reagan Avenue, Hickory Creek, 

Texas on April 9, 2021 at 9:00 a.m. 

 
Kristi Rogers, Town Secretary 

Town of Hickory Creek 


